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Tod Booth, Alhambra Dinner Theatre

Our guest speaker in April was Tod Booth, the owner of the
Alhambra Dinner Theatre in
Jacksonville. Mr. Booth also
doubles as the producer, director,
sometimes writer and actor in the
productions.

Mr. Booth started his career at the
age of 16 and perfected it while
in college. His career has
spanned 40 years and he has
worked in every aspect of the
business including teaching the
subject. The Alhambra Dinner Theatre opened in 1967 and
was purchased by Mr. Booth in 1985.

Tod Booth, Marsha Zupan

May 9 - Luncheon Meeting
There will be a brief meeting and the installation of officers
at our May 9 luncheon. The elected officers include:

President ............................ Cindy Triay
PresidentElect ........................ Lynn Kelly
Vice President of Membership ........ Jeanne Gorman
Vice President of Programs .. ... Gwen Alter/Dee Pratt
Treasurer ............. ... ... ...... Susan Mitchell

The drawing for the two watches will be held at the
luncheon. Tickets are available from Shirley Orvosh for
$1.00 each or 6 for $5.00.

Membership Dues are Due

Our annual membership dues ($20.00) are now due. Make
check payable to “MPWC” and give it to Jeanne Gorman at
the luncheon.

Or, you may drop your check by Jeanne’s home at 3308
Blackstone Ct. Please indicate if any of your information

has changed, especially your email address.

If you have any questions, give Jeanne a call at 284-4804.
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May 16 - Bingo!!

Our next Bingo Night is Wednesday, May 16 at 7pm in the
St. Johns Room (downstairs in the
clubhouse).  The $5.00 admission
includes a jackpot card. Additional cards
will be sold. Come have dinner in the
28" Hole prior to play. AUCE Wings
will be featured as well as the regular
menu.

Call Dyal to make your reservation — 269-9276 x 0.

Order Your MPWC T-Shirt for only $5
The T-shirt is a 50/50 blend of cotton/poly, heather
cardinal solid color with white logo on front (small) and
back (large). The shirts can be worn at events we host,
community participation (Habitat, Walk for the Cure, etc.),
luminary sales/delivery, hospitality welcome visits or any
time we want to identify ourselves as a group. The
member cost is $5 with the MPWC picking up the
remaining cost and logo set up fees.

The sample size shirts will be at the luncheon on
Wednesday if you'd like to look at them before you place
your order. They do run slightly small.

Please have all orders in to me by the end of the week so
we can get the order placed. I will be taking additional
orders and collecting the $5 at the luncheon.

Don't miss out, this is a quality T-shirt at a great price. For
more info, call Denise Beauchamp at 284-3466.

Last Call for Box Tops for
Education/Campbell’s Labels

This is the final call of “Box Tops
for Education” and Campbell’s
labels (soup, Pepperidge Farm,
Franco-American, V-8 and Prego products) for this school
year. Marlene Jacobs will collect labels at the luncheon or
drop them off in our collection container in the Pro Shop’s
ladies room or in Marlene’s mailbox at 1510 Stonebriar.




President’s Message ........

It has been a wonderful journey down the Yellow Brick
Road ..... there have been twists and turns, some scary
moments, but mostly joy and progress. If you would like to
read a very brief history of how the MPWC began, you can
find it in the front of our cookbook.

The enthusiasm and support of the membership and of the
board has been remarkable. We have raised funds to support
our charities and scholarships as well as offering a helping
hand to members of the Magnolia Point community and to
those in Clay County that have needed our help and support.
There has been some fun along the road, too.

I know that the new board has some fresh and exciting ideas
for the next club year. Cindy Triay is excited and she and
her team will spur us onward and upward.

So, now the time has come to click my ruby slippers just
three times and say ‘thanks for the memories, support, fun
and friendship. Thank you all. You are incredible women
with whom to work and play.’

Dorothy

May 12 - Postal Food Drive

"The National Postal Food Drive" will be held on Saturday,
May 12th. Donations benefit the Food Pantry of Green Cove
Springs and are greatly appreciated. Some items of critical
shortage are:

Peanut butter
Canned tomatoes
Tomato sauce
Canned fruits
Canned meats
Tuna fish
Canned potatoes
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Please place your donations at your mailbox the morning of
the 12™ for your mail carrier to pick up. The Food Pantry
thanks you for your support!

May 23 - May Book Club

The next Book Club will be meeting at the home of Jean
Cosby (3520 Shinnecock Lane) at 11:00am on
Wednesday, May 23rd. We will be discussing
A Confederacy of Dunces by John Kennedy
Toole.

Remember, bring your lunch — drinks and dessert will be
provided.

June 2 - “Honor Air” Send-Off

Don’t forget, you are invited to see our veterans leave on
their trip to Washington DC on Saturday, June 2 at 8am at
the Orange Park High School.

New Singing Group

If you are interested in joining the singing group, please
contact Judy Williamson at 284-9680. They are also
looking for someone who can play the piano or keyboard.

May 27 - Concert on the Green

Don’t forget to buy your tickets for the Concert on the
Green to be held on May 27" at Magnolia Point. The
Jacksonville Symphony Orchestra will perform as well as
many of our local, talented artists. The gates open at 4pm
and the program will conclude with fireworks at 10pm —
barring the extension of the fire ban. Tickets purchased
prior to May 27 cost $13/adults, $3/kids 18-6 and kids 5
and under, free.

***% Classified Ads ***

FOR RENT: Spacious 3 bedrm (plus office/den) on MP
golf course. Lease length negotiable. Available June 1.
$1295/mo. Call 202-255-0411 for more information

16-POINT GOLF CART SERVICE. At your home, No
service call charge. Includes lubrication, voltage check and
battery cleaning, mechanical and electrical system check,
complete cleaning and restoration. "Just Call Boyd" Boyd
Clements 728-9768

Your RESIDENT Magnolia Point Realtor:

YOUR FAMILY TEAM - Ron & Joanie Braatz and
Dawn Berry. Ask us what we can do for you. Visit
www.YourFamilyTeam.com or call (904) 449-4393

IRRIGATION SYSTEM REALIGNMENT &
REPAIRS, Pressure Washing, Light Construction, Ceiling
Fan Installation, Brick Walkways & Planters. Provide an
extra hand when and where needed. "Just Call Boyd"
Boyd Clements 728-9768

SOLID OAK DINING ROOM SET Table (extends to
96"), 8 chairs, lighted glass door hutch with base cabinet,
buffet (52" w. 33"h). Like new! Magnolia resident. Call
Penny at 284-7968 $1,000.00

FOR RENT: Mag Pt G&CC 3BR/3B, furnished
house/pool/golfcart. Available June/July/Aug/Sept. Call
Marlene at 284-9817

LADIES GOLF SHOES - New in Box, Lady Fairway,
Size 8-1/2 wide. Call Susan at 529-7215


http://www.YourFamilyTeam.com

